
From: Baker, Amy C.
Sent: 6/20/2013 11:14:49 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: An additional note on Hollister 

Hi Meredith,
Here's a note from our consultant:
"The PG&E line crew plans the needed clearances weeks in advance, but did not pass on the 
information to PG&E's environmental team until the day before. There seems to still be a disconnect 
between the line crew and the environmental monitors (Insignia). This has not really come across in the 
discussions with PG&E."
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